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diagnoses with drug regimens for each Includes pediatric dosage and available
forms Highlights lab values to monitor, patient education points, and safety
information Index cross-references generic and trade names Offers information in
convenient table format including childhood immunization schedule and more
Provides appendix of tables for quick access to drug classifications
The APRN’s Complete Guide to Prescribing Drug Therapy Mari J. Wirfs, PhD, MN,
APRN, ANP-BC, FNP-BC, CNE 2018-04-28 A quick-access guide to current drug
recommendations with regular digital updates! Written for APRN students and
practitioners who prescribe drugs for acute, episodic, and chronic health
problems, this unique reference comes with an ebook and regular digital updates.
It provides state-of-the-art guidance about appropriate pharmacotherapy options
and treatment regimens for over 500 diagnoses in a concise, easy-to-use format.
Comments deliver such useful information as laboratory values to monitor, patient
teaching points, and safety information. To facilitate access to vital
information, the guide presents clinical diagnoses alphabetically. Within each
diagnosis, appropriate drug choices are listed by generic name, with FDA pregnancy
category, generic or over-the-counter availability, adult/pediatric dosing
regimens, brand names, dose forms, and information regarding additives. Thirty
appendices provide quick access to key drug classifications, FDA Pregnancy
Categories, U.S. Schedule of Controlled Substances, Immunization Schedules, and
much more. An alphabetical cross-referenced index of drugs by generic and brand
names, with FDA pregnancy category and controlled drug schedule, facilitates quick
identification of drugs by alternate names and safety during pregnancy. KEY
FEATURES: Presents information in concise format for speedy drug information
retrieval Organized alphabetically by over 500 diagnoses Lists drug choices by
generic name, FDA pregnancy category, availability of generic and trade forms,
adult/pediatric dosing, dose forms, and additives Highlights clinically important
information (lab values to be monitored, patient education points, and safety
information) Includes 30 appendix tables for quick access to key drug
classifications, FDA pregnancy categories, Schedule of Controlled Substances, and
more Provides generic/trade name cross reference
Pediatric Acute Care Beth Bolick 2020-06-20 Stay up-to-date on the latest evidence
and clinical practice in pediatric acute care with the definitive textbook in the
field. Now in its second edition, Pediatric Acute Care: A Guide for
Interprofessional Practice takes an evidence-based, interprofessional approach to
pediatric acute care as it exemplifies the depth and diversity that’s needed for
the dynamic healthcare environments in which acutely ill children receive care.
Coverage includes how to work with the pediatric patient and family, major acute

Koda-Kimble and Young's Applied Therapeutics Brian K. Alldredge 2012-02-01 Rev.
ed. of: Applied therapeutics: the clinical use of drugs / edited by Mary Anne
Koda-Kimble ... [et al.]. 9th ed. c2009.
Pediatrics in Chinese Medicine Shouchuan Wang 2012-05-01 Pediatrics in Chinese
Medicine is different from any English TCM pediatrics textbook available today,
and also different from standard TCM pediatrics textbooks as written in China. As
an important part of TCM clinical medicine, the essence of TCM pediatrics
emphasizes the overall concept of treatment based on pattern differentiation as
associated with the interchange of yin and yang, integration of form and spirit,
zang-fu organ and channel theory, formulas studies, and dietary therapy and
nursing, all of which guide the clinical practice of TCM pediatrics. On the basis
of traditional textbooks on TCM pediatrics, and in consideration of our
readership, we have added extra material on acupuncture and Tui Na. In the process
of selecting diseases, we have listed those for which TCM treatments are effective
and distinctive, while also taking into account the worldwide incidence of
childhood diseases. For the student’s convenience, the appendices include the
dosages of Chinese medicinals and formulas, patent Chinese medicines for common
pediatric diseases, an index of diseases names, and commonly used English and
Chinese terms. We are sorry that the DVD content are not included.
The APRN’s Complete Guide to Prescribing Pediatric Drug Therapy 2019 Mari J.
Wirfs, PhD, MN, APRN, ANP-BC, FNP-BC, CNE 2018-08-15 A compendium of prescribing
information for more than 450 diagnoses! Organized alphabetically by diagnosis for
speedy access to essential information, this point-of-care prescribing resource is
designed for advanced health care providers in all settings involved in the
primary care management of newborns through adolescents. Encompasses
pharmacotherapy regimens for more than 450 clinical diagnoses. To ensure continual
access to up-to-date information, the purchase of the print format includes a free
ebook updated three times a year. Key clinical information, including lab values
to monitor, patient teaching points, and safety information for parents and
caregivers, is highlighted throughout. For each diagnosis, appropriate drug
choices are listed alphabetically by generic name, with updated info on FDA
pregnancy categories, generic and over-the-counter availability, pediatric dosing
regimens, brand names, dose forms, contraindications, and more. Additionally, the
book includes a cross-reference index of drugs by generic and brand names.
Information delivered in convenient table format includes 35 appendices for quick
access to drug information, measurement conversions, childhood immunization
records, and dosing by weight. KEY FEATURES: Organized by more than 450 clinical
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care disorders and their management, emergency preparedness, common acute care
procedures, and much more. With contributions from more than 200 practicing
clinicians and academic experts, it represents a wide variety of disciplines
including medicine, nursing, pharmacy, child life, nutrition, law, integrative
medicine, education, public health, and psychology, among others. The second
edition also features the addition of new physician and nurse practitioner coeditors as well as extensive content updates including updated evidence-based
content throughout the text, the integration of the 2016 IPEC Core Competencies
for Interprofessional Collaborative Practice, a new full-color design, and new
vivid illustrations throughout. UNIQUE! Interprofessional collaborative approach
includes contributions from more than 200 practicing clinicians and academic
experts from the U.S. and Canada, including nursing, medicine, pharmacy, child
life, nutrition, law, integrative medicine, education, public health, and
psychology. Consistent organization within disorder chapters begins with a section
on Physiology and continues with sections on Pathophysiology, Epidemiology and
Etiology, Presentation, Differential Diagnosis, Diagnostic Studies, and a Plan of
Care that include Therapeutic Management, Consultation, Patient and Family
Education and Disposition and Discharge Planning. Comprehensive content spanning
five units divides coverage into introductory information, the approach to the
pediatric patient and family, major acute care disorders and their management,
emergency preparedness, and common acute care procedures. NEW! Updated evidencebased content has been added throughout to ensure that you’re up-to-date on all
topics needed to provide care for pediatric patients in acute, inpatient,
emergency, transport, and critical care settings. NEW! Full-color design and
illustrations enhance learning and make content easier to navigate and digest.
NEW! Integration of the 2016 IPEC Core Competencies ensure that you’re learning
the professional skills and protocols required for effective, contemporary
interprofessional collaborative practice. UPDATED! Streamlined procedures unit
focuses more sharply on need-to-know content.
Drugs and Protocols Common to Prehospital and Emergency Care P. Howard Cummings
1993 At last you can easily reach current, vital information concerning the
preparation and administration of drugs commonly used in emergency and prehospital
situations. This convenient pocket-size format
Critical Care Nephrology E-Book Claudio Ronco 2017-12-14 Comprehensive and
clinically relevant, the 3rd Edition of Critical Care Nephrology provides
authoritative coverage of the latest advances in critical care procedures for
patients with renal diseases or disorders. Using common guidelines and
standardized approaches to critically ill patients, this multidisciplinary
reference facilitates better communication among all physicians who care for
critically ill patients suffering from kidney disease, electrolyte and metabolic
imbalances, poisoning, severe sepsis, major organ dysfunction, and other
pathological events. Offers detailed discussions of different forms of organ
support, artificial organs, infections, acute illness occurring in chronic
hemodialysis patients, and much more. Places a special emphasis on therapeutic
interventions and treatment procedures for a hands on clinical reference tool.
Presents information clearly, in a format designed for easy reference – from basic
sciences to clinical syndromes to diagnostic tools. Covers special populations
such as children, diabetic patients, and the elderly. An exceptional resource for
nephrologists, intensivists, surgeons, or critical care physicians – anyone who
treats critically ill renal patients. Shares a combined commitment to excellence
lead by Drs. Claudio Ronco, Rinaldo Bellomo, John Kellum, and Zaccaria Ricci –
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unparalleled leaders in this field. Addresses key topics with expanded coverage of
acute kidney injury, stress biomarkers, and sepsis, including the latest
developments on mechanisms and management. Provides up-to-date information on
extracorporeal therapies from new editor Dr. Zaccaria Ricci.
Neonatology 7th Edition Tricia Gomella 2013-07-21 THE FIELD'S MOST TRUSTED AND
COMPREHENSIVE POCKET GUIDE TO TREATING COMMON AND RARE PROBLEMS IN NEWBORNS-EXPANDED AND UPDATED "A copy of this reference should be kept readily available in
the newborn unit. It is a potent learning tool for NCU students." -- Family
Medicine review of an earlier edition A true essential for twenty-five years, this
streamlined pocket reference provides logically organized, quickly retrievable
information on basic and advanced management techniques for the neonate. Featuring
a convenient outline approach that puts key information at your fingertips, this
quick reference covers everything you need to know about on-call neonatal
problems, procedures, diseases and disorders, and pharmacology. FEATURES: NEW
International editorial board NEW Chapters on therapeutic hypothermia, laryngeal
mask airway, extravasation and infiltration, transillumination, transpyloric
intubation, pain in the neonate, coagulation disorders, transient neonatal
myasthenia gravis, pertussis, and tuberculosis NEW Full-color images of neonatal
rashes and dermatologic problems NEW Immunization tables An "On Call" section
presenting 34 common and serious patient management issues with guidelines for
rapid diagnosis and treatment Cutting-edge strategies for management of specific
respiratory syndromes One of the most comprehensive listings of neonatal
medications available anywhere Valuable appendices, including Abbreviations Used
in Neonatology, Blood Pressure Determinations, Isolation Guidelines, and more
AACN Core Curriculum for Pediatric High Acuity, Progressive, and Critical Care
Nursing, Third Edition AACN 2018-07-28 AACN Core Curriculum for Pediatric High
Acuity, Progressive, and Critical Care, Third Edition, provides content required
to deliver the best care for critically ill or injured children. As acuity
increases in all inpatient departments and the practice of pediatric critical care
expands beyond the acute phase of illness or injury, knowledge of pediatric
critical care is more essential than ever. Pediatric acute and critical care
nurses find themselves handling not only their patients, but care of their
families and management of an interprofessional team of caregivers. With emphasis
on evidence-based care and professionalism, this essential resource captures the
professional role of the pediatric critical care nurse and the nurse’s
contributions to the process of continuous quality improvement. Ideal for
pediatric critical care and acute care nurses, high acuity/critical care courses,
and continuing education, AACN Core Curriculum for Pediatric High Acuity,
Progressive, and Critical Care, Third Edition, contains core AACN guidelines for
the highest quality nursing practice. The text covers anatomic, physiologic,
cognitive, and psychosocial changes that occur throughout the pediatric lifespan.
Chapters are systems focused and review developmental anatomy and physiology,
clinical assessment, pharmacology, diagnostic tests, and therapeutic procedures.
For each type of disease and injury, information is provided on pathophysiology,
etiology, risk factors, signs and symptoms, nursing and collaborative
interprofessional management, and complications. New to the Third Edition: Updated
to include current patient management and the latest pediatric drug information
Contains a completely new chapter on professional nursing issues, including
quality, safety, communications, teamwork, work environment, and personal wellness
Provides revised case studies and review questions/answers reflecting the latest
version of the CCRN® Pediatric exam Key Features: Delivers comprehensive, current
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information for nursing students and those preparing for the CCRN® Pediatric exam
Content is based on the most current standards of care, scope of practice,
national guidelines, key AACN initiatives, and the AACN Certification Corporation
Pediatric CCRN® Test Plan Presented in easy-to-read outline format for quick
access to information Written and endorsed by AACN and AACN-affiliated subject
matter experts Provides case studies to illustrate patient scenarios Discusses the
application of AACN’s Synergy Model for Patient Care in pediatric high acuity and
critical care nursing practice Includes in-depth coverage of multisystem problems
such as multiple trauma, toxicology, septic shock, and burns
PeriAnesthesia Nursing Core Curriculum E-Book ASPAN 2020-03-14 Prepare to succeed
on the CPAN® and CAPA® exams with this authoritative guide from ASPAN!
PeriAnesthesia Nursing Core Curriculum, 4th Edition is a comprehensive reference
that helps you care for patients before and after anesthesia in all types of
settings. Coverage of the full scope of perianesthesia nursing makes it an ideal
resource for both inpatient and outpatient care. To keep you current on the many
facets of perianesthesia, this edition also describes the newest advances in
interventional radiology, robotics, and endoscopy procedures. Written by the
American Society of PeriAnesthesia Nurses (ASPAN) and edited by respected
perianesthesia nurses Lois Schick and Pam Windle, this book will help you build
the skills and expertise you need to excel on your certification exam and in
practice. Perianesthesia Complications chapter now appears after the System
Competencies section to quickly display complications for all system competencies
in one spot to help you find this vital information easily. System Competencies
chapters have been updated to focus on specific, non-redundant topics to help you
grasp key points right away. UPDATED! Certification of Perianesthesia Nurses and
Testing Concepts and Strategies appendicies provide helpful tools for CPAN® or
CAPA® certification to assist you to prepare for these exams. This authoritative
guide written by ASPAN covers the full scope of perianesthesia practice to help
you prepare to succeed in practice and on the CPAN® and CAPA® exams. Easy-to-use
outline format serves as a quick review and reference. Objectives at the beginning
of each chapter focus on key content to allow you to use the book more
effectively. Plentiful boxes, tables and illustrations highlight important
references to ensure you get the most out of the book’s mutifaceted topics. A
bibliography at the end of every chapter provides additional resources to make it
easy for you to research at an in-depth level. NEW! Two-color and two-column
design arranges information logically to help you quickly find key information.
NEW! Content on enhanced recovery after surgery (ERAS), gender diversity,
DNR/DNAR/DNI, and the drug Bridion® (sugammadex) showcases a wide variety of
important topics to help you gain a deep understanding of the spectrum of
perianesthesia. NEW! Updated content reflects changes in the ASPAN Core Curriculum
as well as CPAN® and CAPA® testing to ensure you stay current in perianesthesia in
the classroom and in clinicals.
Pediatric Biomedical Informatics John J. Hutton 2012-12-13 Advances in the
biomedical sciences, especially genomics, proteomics, and metabolomics, taken
together with the expanding use of electronic health records, are radically
changing the IT infrastructure and software applications needed to support the
transfer of knowledge from bench to bedside. Pediatric Biomedical Informatics:
Computer Applications in Pediatric Research describes the core resources in
informatics necessary to support biomedical research programs and how these can
best be integrated with hospital systems to receive clinical information that is
necessary to conduct translational research.The focus is on the authors’ recent
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practical experiences in establishing an informatics infrastructure in a large
research-intensive children’s hospital. This book is intended for translational
researchers and informaticians in pediatrics, but can also serve as a guide to all
institutions facing the challenges of developing and strengthening informatics
support for biomedical research. The first section of the book discusses important
technical challenges underlying computer-based pediatric research, while
subsequent sections discuss informatics applications that support biobanking and a
broad range of research programs. Pediatric Biomedical Informatics provides
practical insights into the design, implementation, and utilization of informatics
infrastructures to optimize care and research to benefit children. Dr. John Hutton
is the Vice President and Director of Biomedical Informatics at Cincinnati
Children’s Hospital Medical Center, Cincinnati, OH, USA. He is also Professor of
Pediatrics and Associate Dean for Information Services at the University of
Cincinnati College of Medicine.
Drug Information: A Guide for Pharmacists, Sixth Edition Patrick M. Malone
2017-12-13 Publisher's Note: Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not
guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to any online
entitlements included with the product. The guide pharmacists and students turn to
first for cutting-edge coverage of drug information A Doody’s Core Title for 2019!
The goal of Drug Information: A Guide for Pharmacists, Sixth Edition is to teach
students and practitioners how to effectively research, interpret, evaluate,
collate, and disseminate drug information in the most efficient and effective
manner possible. Updated to reflect the realities of today’s practice, the book
also addresses important issues such as the legal and ethical considerations of
providing drug information. Drug Information: A Guide for Pharmacists begins by
introducing the concept of drug information, including its history, and provides
details on the various places drug information specialists may find employment.
This is followed by information on how to answer a question, from the process of
gathering necessary background information through determining the actual
informational need, to answering the question. The chapter on drug information
resources includes descriptions of the most commonly used references and contains
new information on apps available to practitioners. As with past editions,
practical examples are also provided. The Sixth Edition has been updated
throughout, with chapters from previous editions rearranged to make the subject
flow better. This edition is also enhanced by the addition of new chapters on
journal clubs and counterfeit drugs/drug shortages. In addition, coverage of
Policy Development, Project Design and Implementation has been greatly expanded.
Neonatal and Pediatric Pharmacology Sumner J. Yaffe 2010 "Neonatal and Pediatric
Pharmacology offers guidelines for safe, effective, and rational drug therapy in
newborns, children and adolescents. The book provides relevant and useful data on
the molecular, physiologic, biochemical, and pharmacologic mechanisms of drug
action and therapy in this population. The authors identify areas of innovative
basic and translational research necessary for the continuing evaluation and
development of drugs for the fetus, newborns, children and adolescents. Neonatal
and Pediatric Pharmacology is is a valuable reference for all health care
professionals who treat the fetus, newborns, children, and adolescents, including
neonatologists, nurses, pediatricians, general practitioners, students,
obstetricians, perinatologists, surgeons and allied health professionals. It will
be useful anytime during the day and especially in the middle of the night when
knowledge of appropriate indications, safe and effective use, dosage, and
therapeutic regimen for a certain drug or molecular entity is immediately needed.
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The book is also directed to those involved in basic, clinical, and other academic
pharmacological research, the pharmaceutical industry, and regulatory agencies
dealing with drug and therapeutic developments for this population. Those teaching
pharmacology and therapeutics will find this compilation of information extremely
useful in preparing teaching materials"--Provided by publisher.
All-in-One Nursing Care Planning Resource Pamela L. Swearingen 2015-02-02 The only
book featuring nursing care plans for all core clinical areas, Swearingen's AllIn-One Nursing Care Planning Resource, 4th Edition provides 100 care plans with
the nursing diagnoses and interventions you need to know to care for patients in
all settings. It includes care plans for medical-surgical, maternity/OB,
pediatrics, and psychiatric-mental health, so you can use just one book throughout
your entire nursing curriculum. This edition includes a new care plan addressing
normal labor and birth, a new full-color design, new QSEN safety icons, new quickreference color tabs, and updates reflecting the latest NANDA-I nursing diagnoses
and collaborative problems. Edited by nursing expert Pamela L. Swearingen, this
book is known for its clear approach, easy-to-use format, and straightforward
rationales. NANDA-I nursing diagnoses are incorporated throughout the text to keep
you current with NANDA-I terminology and the latest diagnoses. Color-coded
sections for medical-surgical, maternity, pediatric, and psychiatric-mental health
nursing care plans make it easier to find information quickly. A consistent format
for each care plan allows faster lookup of topics, with headings for
Overview/Pathophysiology, Health Care Setting, Assessment, Diagnostic Tests,
Nursing Diagnoses, Desired Outcomes, Interventions with Rationales, and PatientFamily Teaching and Discharge Planning. Prioritized nursing diagnoses are listed
in order of importance and physiologic patient needs. A two-column format for
nursing assessments/interventions and rationales makes it easier to scan
information. Detailed rationales for each nursing intervention help you to apply
concepts to specific patient situations in clinical practice. Outcome criteria
with specific timelines help you to set realistic goals for nursing outcomes and
provide quality, cost-effective care. NEW! Care plan for normal labor and birth
addresses nursing care for the client experiencing normal labor and delivery.
UPDATED content is written by practicing clinicians and covers the latest clinical
developments, new pharmacologic treatments, patient safety considerations, and
evidence-based practice guidelines. NEW full-color design makes the text more user
friendly, and includes NEW color-coded tabs and improved cross-referencing and
navigation aids for faster lookup of information. NEW! Leaf icon highlights
coverage of complementary and alternative therapies including information on overthe-counter herbal and other therapies and how these can interact with
conventional medications.
Pediatric Oncologic Pharmacy Carolina Witchmichen Penteado Schmidt 2019-04-26
There are few publications about chemotherapy in children, and none of them is a
book aimed at pharmacists. Pediatric Oncology Pharmacy is an area where more and
more specific knowledge is required in daily practice. Pharmacists who work in
pediatric oncology area do not have a book directed at them; none of the
oncopediatric books addresses topics unique to pharmacy — such as manipulation of
cytotoxic drugs for children, analysis of oncopediatric prescriptions, clinical
pharmacy in oncopediatrics, pharmaceutical care in oncopediatric area, and other
subjects that are of exclusive interest to these professionals, but no less
essential for a therapy of excellence. As for this need, the purpose of this book
is to be a guideline for all subjects that pediatric oncology pharmacists need to
know to work in this area. It will be an essential guide to pediatric oncology
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pharmacists, clinical pharmacists, pharmaceutical residents who work with drug
therapy in children and pharmaceutical researchers. It will be a pocket guide to
assist in daily practice, and it will be essential to Pediatric Oncology/
Hematology Institutions. The essential propose of this book is to be the first one
focusing pediatric oncology for pharmacists.
The APRN and PA’s Complete Guide to Prescribing Drug Therapy 2020 Mari J. Wirfs,
PhD, MN, APRN, ANP-BC, FNP-BC, CNE 2019-05-15 Includes more than 30 new diagnoses
and eBook with digital updates as needed! Updated to deliver the most current
standards, this is a unique prescribing reference for APRN students and advanced
health care providers in all practice settings who need guidance on prescribing
drugs for patients with acute, episodic, and chronic health problems. Concise,
easy to read, and updated throughout, the resource delivers pharmacotherapy
regimens for more than 600 diagnoses—including over 30 that are new. The print
format includes an eBook with digital updates to assure immediate access to
essential information. Listed alphabetically by diagnosis, pharmacotherapy
regimens include, for each diagnosis, drug choices listed by generic name, FDA
pregnancy category, generic/over-the-counter availability, adult/pediatric dosing
regimens, brand names, forms of dosage, and additives. Clinically useful
information such as laboratory values to be monitored, patient teaching points,
and safety information is interspersed throughout each diagnosis. Additional
quick-access features include information presented in convenient table format and
an alphabetical cross-reference index of drugs by generic and brand name, with FDA
pregnancy category and controlled drug schedule (I, II, III, IV, V). Key Features:
Includes 31 new diagnoses totaling over 600 organized alphabetically Serves as a
quick-access prescribing reference for APRN and PA students and health care
providers in all primary care settings Presents drug information in condensed and
summary form for ease of use Within each diagnosis, drug choices are listed
alphabetically by generic /trade name, FDA pregnancy category, adult/pediatric
dosing, dose forms, and additives Delivers guidance on lab values to be monitored,
patient education points, and safety information Includes 30 Appendices with ready
access to key drug classifications, FDA Pregnancy Categories, US Schedule of
Controlled Substances, Immunization Schedules, Contraceptive Guidance, categories
Anti-Infectives, and more! Offers brand/generic cross-reference
Pediatric Injectable Drugs Stephanie J. Phelps 2013 For more than two decades,
Pediatric Injectable Drugs (The Teddy Bear Book), has served an important and
continuing need for reliable evidence-based information specific to pediatric
injectable drugs. The tenth edition of this invaluable reference has grown to
cover 238 drugs commonly used in the treatment of infants and children, including
20 new to this edition.
All-In-One Care Planning Resource - E-Book Pamela L. Swearingen 2015-02-02 The
only book featuring nursing care plans for all core clinical areas, Swearingen's
All-In-One Nursing Care Planning Resource, 4th Edition provides 100 care plans
with the nursing diagnoses and interventions you need to know to care for patients
in all settings. It includes care plans for medical-surgical, maternity/OB,
pediatrics, and psychiatric-mental health, so you can use just one book throughout
your entire nursing curriculum. This edition includes a new care plan addressing
normal labor and birth, a new full-color design, new QSEN safety icons, new quickreference color tabs, and updates reflecting the latest NANDA-I nursing diagnoses
and collaborative problems. Edited by nursing expert Pamela L. Swearingen, this
book is known for its clear approach, easy-to-use format, and straightforward
rationales. NANDA-I nursing diagnoses are incorporated throughout the text to keep
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you current with NANDA-I terminology and the latest diagnoses. Color-coded
sections for medical-surgical, maternity, pediatric, and psychiatric-mental health
nursing care plans make it easier to find information quickly. A consistent format
for each care plan allows faster lookup of topics, with headings for
Overview/Pathophysiology, Health Care Setting, Assessment, Diagnostic Tests,
Nursing Diagnoses, Desired Outcomes, Interventions with Rationales, and PatientFamily Teaching and Discharge Planning. Prioritized nursing diagnoses are listed
in order of importance and physiologic patient needs. A two-column format for
nursing assessments/interventions and rationales makes it easier to scan
information. Detailed rationales for each nursing intervention help you to apply
concepts to specific patient situations in clinical practice. Outcome criteria
with specific timelines help you to set realistic goals for nursing outcomes and
provide quality, cost-effective care. NEW! Care plan for normal labor and birth
addresses nursing care for the client experiencing normal labor and delivery.
UPDATED content is written by practicing clinicians and covers the latest clinical
developments, new pharmacologic treatments, patient safety considerations, and
evidence-based practice guidelines. NEW full-color design makes the text more user
friendly, and includes NEW color-coded tabs and improved cross-referencing and
navigation aids for faster lookup of information. NEW! Leaf icon highlights
coverage of complementary and alternative therapies including information on overthe-counter herbal and other therapies and how these can interact with
conventional medications.
Pediatric Dosage Handbook Carol K. Taketomo 2009 The pediatric population is a
dynamic group, with major changes in pharmacokinetics and pharmacodynamics taking
place throughout infancy and childhood. Because of these changes, the need for the
evaluation and establishment of medication dosing regimens in children of
different ages is great. This book includes 17 drug monographs.
Neonatology 7/E Tricia Gomella 2013-05-10 THE FIELDS MOST TRUSTED AND
COMPREHENSIVE POCKET GUIDE TO TREATING COMMON AND RARE PROBLEMS IN NEWBORNS-EXPANDED AND UPDATED "A copy of this reference should be kept readily available in
the newborn unit. It is a potent learning tool for NCU students." -- Family
Medicine review of an earlier edition A true essential for twenty-five years, this
streamlined pocket reference provides logically organized, quickly retrievable
information on basic and advanced management techniques for the neonate. Featuring
a convenient outline approach that puts key information at your fingertips, this
quick reference covers everything you need to know about on-call neonatal
problems, procedures, diseases and disorders, and pharmacology. FEATURES: NEW
International editorial board NEW Chapters on therapeutic hypothermia, laryngeal
mask airway, extravasation and infiltration, transillumination, transpyloric
intubation, pain in the neonate, coagulation disorders, transient neonatal
myasthenia gravis, pertussis, and tuberculosis NEW Full-color images of neonatal
rashes and dermatologic problems NEW Immunization tables An "On Call" section
presenting 34 common and serious patient management issues with guidelines for
rapid diagnosis and treatment Cutting-edge strategies for management of specific
respiratory syndromes One of the most comprehensive listings of neonatal
medications available anywhere Valuable appendices, including Abbreviations Used
in Neonatology, Blood Pressure Determinations, Isolation Guidelines, and more
Neonatal Nursing Care Handbook, Third Edition Carole Kenner, PhD, RN, FAAN, FNAP,
ANEF 2021-10-28 This benchmark handbook for neonatal nurse practitioners describes
the most common conditions and procedures in an easy-to-access streamlined format.
This thoroughly revised third edition continues to promote the foundational
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principles of evidence-based nursing practice worldwide, while taking the
resources and requirements of different practice settings into account. It
delivers updated information on trauma-informed care and offers new sections on
parent perspectives about transition to home, neonatal opioid withdrawal syndrome
(NOWS), and therapeutic hypothermia. Designed with a logical organization,
Neonatal Nursing Care Handbook, Third Edition features brief narratives and
plentiful illustrations and charts. This quick reference is easily used by
English-as-second-language nurses and can be conveniently stored in a pocket for
on-the-go referral. Part I uses a systems approach to address management of
disorders related to each body system. All chapters include a brief definition of
the neonatal problem, followed by diagnostic tests and labs. Part II encompasses
special care considerations such as nutrition, surgical care, and palliative care.
Part III discusses widely seen procedures and diagnostic tests, complete with lab
values. Appendices contain additional useful content on weights and temperatures,
common abbreviations, and pertinent web resources. New to the Third Edition:
Addresses trauma-informed care Additional Content On: Generalized nursing care
regarding respiratory, cardiovascular, gastrointestinal, renal, and
hematologic/immune systems Bottle feeding Oral/Nasogastric/Gastrointestinal Tube
Feedings Parent perspective on the transition home/primary care High frequency
ventilation and new techniques Neonatal Abstinence Syndrome (NAS) and Neonatal
Opioid Withdrawal (NOW) Total body cooling/therapeutic hypothermia Key Features:
Written by neonatal nurses and other health professionals for neonatal nurses
Assists neonatal nurses in making sound clinical decisions Provides streamlined,
well-organized format for quick information retrieval Written in brief narratives
supported by illustrations, diagrams, and flow charts Easily understandable to
English-as-second-language nurses Covers diagnostic tests and lab values and
includes medication guide
Pocket Book of Hospital Care for Children World Health Organization 2013 The
Pocket Book is for use by doctors nurses and other health workers who are
responsible for the care of young children at the first level referral hospitals.
This second edition is based on evidence from several WHO updated and published
clinical guidelines. It is for use in both inpatient and outpatient care in small
hospitals with basic laboratory facilities and essential medicines. In some
settings these guidelines can be used in any facilities where sick children are
admitted for inpatient care. The Pocket Book is one of a series of documents and
tools that support the Integrated Managem.
Maternity and Pediatric Nursing Susan Scott Ricci 2009 Authors Susan Ricci and
Terri Kyle have teamed up to deliver a unique resource for your students to
understand the health needs of women and children. This new combination book,
Maternity and Pediatric Nursing, will empower the reader to guide women and their
children toward higher levels of wellness throughout the life cycle. The textbook
emphasizes how to anticipate, identify, and address common problems to allow
timely, evidence-based interventions. Features include unfolding case studies
throughout each chapter, multiple examples of critical thinking, and an
outstanding visual presentation with extensive illustrations depicting key
concepts. A bound-in CD-ROM and a companion Website include video clips and
NCLEX®-style review questions.
Mayo Clinic Antimicrobial Therapy John W. Wilson MD 2018-04-04 The medical
management of infectious diseases and antimicrobial therapy can be a daunting task
for health care professionals. Infectious diseases experts at Mayo Clinic provide
a coordinated, unified approach to infectious disease treatment for the general
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patient population as well as the complex patients seen at this internationally
renowned destination medical center. Over twenty contributors represent the
spectrum of infectious disease experience within the Mayo Clinic framework of
patient-centered care. Highlights of Mayo Clinic Antimicrobial Therapy: Quick
Guide, Third Edition include simplified and thorough drug dosing recommendations
for renal function and renal replacement therapies, drugs of choice for specific
organisms (including bacteria, fungi, and viruses), and updated and simplified
antimicrobial and management recommendations for specific infectious syndromes.
New features of the third edition include dosing recommendations for extended
infusions and obese and neonatal patient populations and treatment options
targeted for hepatitis B and C infections, prosthetic joint infections, posttransplant infections, and infections resulting from bioterrorism. This compact,
user-friendly resource brings the specialized knowledge of Mayo Clinic to your
fingertips.
The APRN’s Complete Guide to Prescribing Pediatric Drug Therapy Mari J. Wirfs,
PhD, MN, APRN, ANP-BC, FNP-BC, CNE 2017-07-26 The only pediatric prescribing guide
organized by diagnosis for ease of use This prescribing guide, organized uniquely
by diagnosis, facilitates speedy drug information retrieval for advanced health
care providers in all settings involved in the primary care management of newborns
through adolescents. Delivered in a concise, easy-to-read format, the guide
encompasses pharmacotherapy regimens for more than 450 clinical diagnoses and
includes cross-referenced generic and trade names for ease of use. Key clinical
information, including lab values to monitor, patient education points, and safety
information for parents and caregivers is highlighted throughout. This point-ofcare dosing resource helps practitioners to quickly locate appropriate drug
treatment choices, generic vs. brand names, dosing information, length of
treatment, dose forms (liquid, capsule, scored pill), pregnancy category,
pediatric dosing recommendations by age groups, precautions and contraindications,
and special patient-specific considerations. The book also presents important
reference information in convenient table format, featuring an appendix of 35
tables for quick access to key drug classifications, FDA pregnancy categories,
Schedule of Controlled Substances, Childhood Immunization Schedules, measurement
conversions, pediatric dosing by weight, and much more. Key Features: Facilitates
speedy drug information retrieval for primary care providers in all settings
Organizes over 450 diagnoses alphabetically and cross-references generic and trade
drug names Delineates pediatric dosages by age group and available dosage forms
Highlights lab values to monitor, patient education points, and safety information
Includes an appendix of 35 tables for quick access to drug classifications, FDA
pregnancy categories, schedule of controlled substances, and much more Provides
generic/trade name index Includes a free e-book and quarterly electronic updates
Drug Therapy and Interactions in Pediatric Oncology Carolina Witchmichen Penteado
Schmidt 2016-10-21 There are few publications about drug interactions in
chemotherapy and even less about pediatric oncology treatment. For this reason,
the present book is intended to offer guidelines about drug interactions for
physicians, pharmacists and the other healthcare professionals involved in the
chemotherapy of pediatric patients. In this book the reader will have access to a
primary introduction for the major diseases in pediatric oncology, followed by the
major therapeutic protocols. Following that, the most important drug interactions
in pediatric oncology treatment are presented and discussed in detail. Finally,
important topics such as Drug-Food Interactions are addressed. Drug Therapy and
Interactions in Pediatric Oncology focuses in great detail on the drug
pediatric-and-neonatal-dosage-handbook-18th-edition

interactions in Pediatric Oncohematology and will be an indispensable resource in
daily practice for a wide range of health providers.
Pediatric Primary Care Richardson 2016-01-05 Pediatric Primary Care: Practice
Guidelines for Nurses, Third Edition is an advanced practice primary care text for
nursing students to use in their clinical course. This user-friendly,
comprehensive text guides students through situations they will encounter with
pediatric patients. The Third Edition contains updated practice guidelines in
existing chapters, as well as a new chapter of common genetic disorders such as
orofacial clefts, spina bifida, Turner Syndrome and Down Syndrome to name a few.
Important Notice: the digital edition of this book is missing some of the images
or content found in the physical edition.
Clinical Therapeutics Primer: Link to the Evidence for the Ambulatory Care
Pharmacist Jennifer A. Reinhold 2012-10-01 Clinical Therapeutics Primer: Link to
the Evidence for the Ambulatory Care Pharmacist is a valuable resource for
pharmacy students, new pharmacist practitioners, and practicing pharmacists in the
ambulatory setting. Organized by therapeutic concentration, this in-depth text
will assist the reader in mastering the skills required to successfully assess and
treat commonly encountered outpatient medical conditions such as diabetes,
hypertension, chronic pain, and more. Featuring over 40 practical cases and the
patient-centered care approach, Clinical Therapeutics Primer provides an evidencebased field guide for applying complex concepts into best clinical practices. Key
Features • Key Terms • Learning Objectives • Over 40 Sample Patient Cases •
Treatment Algorithms • Key Terminology Review • Clinical Pearls • Discussion
Questions • Web Resources Instructor Resources Instructor's Manual PowerPoint
Presentations Test Bank Student Companion Website, including: Crossword Puzzles
Interactive Flashcards Interactive Glossary Matching Exercises WebLinks Each new,
print textbook includes a card with an access code for the Student Companion
Website. Access to the Companion Website may also be purchased separately, under
the RESOURCES tab, FOR STUDENTS.
Atlas of Procedures in Neonatology Mhairi G. MacDonald 2012-09-26 Atlas of
Procedures in Neonatology, Fifth Edition Neonatal intensive care demands sound
decision-making and rapid responses. By blending the illustrative power of an
atlas with detailed, stepwise procedural descriptions, this practical resource
covers a range of technique-specific interventions and prepares you for the
challenges of the neonatal intensive care nursery. Speed response time, prevent
errors, and improve outcomes for your youngest patients!
Behavioral Pediatric Healthcare for Nurse Practitioners Donna Hallas, PhD, PPCNPBC, CPNP, PMHS, FAANP 2018-07-28 Delivers strategic, evidence-based measures for
recognizing and treating abnormal behaviors in children in the content of primary
care practice Written for practicing pediatric and family nurse practitioners, and
PNP and FNP students, this pediatric primary care text expands on the crucial role
of the healthcare provider to assess, identify, and intercept potential behavioral
health problems. All parents want to see their child become a socially and
emotionally healthy adult, but this cannot be the outcome for every family. When
children miss their anticipated milestones, parents and the family dynamic is
upset—parents question their parenting skills and their ability to raise a
socially and emotionally healthy child. The content in this book is built on
strategic, evidence-based measures to evaluate and treat behavioral health during
each well-child visit across the pediatric life span and restore order to their
patients and their families. Behavioral Pediatric Healthcare for Nurse
Practitioners is organized by developmental stages: infancy, toddlers, preschool6/8
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age, school-age, and adolescence. Each of these stages contains common behavioral
problems and details their assessment, screening, intervention, and treatment.
Chapters also include measurable standards for behavioral health and special
topics in pediatric behavioral health and chronic medical conditions as they
impact development. Every section features a case study that fosters critical
thinking and demonstrates exemplary practices. Key Features: Focuses on the
intercept of development and the assessment, diagnosis, and treatment of
behavioral problems Addresses early identification and treatment of disorders for
best outcome Provides proven, case-based strategies for assessment, screening,
intervention, and treatment Includes contributions from highly qualified PNPs and
PMHSs Highlights cutting-edge research from pediatric primary care experts
Presents strategies for working with parents Fosters critical thinking for making
a correct diagnosis
Manual of Childhood Infections Mike Sharland 2011-04-07 Endorsed by the RCPCH and
ESPID, and packed with helpful tips and practical guidance, The Blue Book is an
easy to use, easily-accesible, but fully comprehensive and evidence-based
reference guide, helping busy paediatricians recognise, investigate and manage
both common and rare infectious diseases in children and babies.
Chemotherapy in Neonates and Infants Carolina Witchmichen Penteado Schmidt
2018-04-12 This book provides a comprehensive overview of pediatric oncology,
discussing drug therapy and treatment in children under the age of 1 year. It is
the first volume to focus on chemotherapy in newborns and infants, especially the
daily clinical practice and treatment protocols. Intended as a practical manual,
it addresses all the major topics related to pediatric oncology in an accessible
and easy-to-use format. It examines topics in pediatric oncology therapeutics,
including drug metabolism, excretion, toxicity, drugs that can be used for each
week or month of the patient’s life, dose adjustment and treatment
protocols.Chemotherapy in Neonates and Infants focuses on the safe treatment of
children in the first year of life, and is aimed at pediatric oncology/hematology
institutions, clinics and departments. It is particularly valuable for
researchers, pediatric oncology physicians, pediatric and neonatology physicians,
oncology pharmacists and the other healthcare professionals directly involved in
the chemotherapy of neonates and infants.
Comprehensive Neonatal Nursing Care Carole Kenner 2013-08-21 Print+CourseSmart
Pediatric Primary Care - E-Book Catherine E. Burns 2012-03-01 Covering the full
spectrum of health conditions seen in the primary care of children, Pediatric
Primary Care, 5th Edition emphasizes both prevention and management from the
unique perspective of the Nurse Practitioner. Written by an expert
editor/contributor team, it provides in-depth, evidence-based guidance for
assessing and managing health problems in children from infancy through
adolescence. Other key topics include developmental theory, the health status of
children today, issues of daily living, and cultural considerations. Four-part
organization includes an introductory unit, plus units on child development, the
health management of children, and diseases and disorders common to childhood.
UNIQUE! Functional health patterns framework in Unit Three provides a lens for
discussing health promotion through the various components of healthy living.
UNIQUE! ICD framework in Unit Four addresses the classification used to code
diseases in both hospital and outpatient settings. UNIQUE! Practice management
chapter provides need-to-know information on managing a private healthcare
practice, including issues of productivity, compliance with applicable laws,
quality-of-care indicators, and successful business practices. UNIQUE!
pediatric-and-neonatal-dosage-handbook-18th-edition

Environmental health chapter offers evidence-based content on the effects of
environmental toxicants, such as tobacco smoke, heavy metals, and air pollutants.
An 8-page color insert presents over 40 photos that visually demonstrate key
assessment findings for ear, skin, and other conditions. NEW! Pediatric Pain
Management chapter addresses the increased recognition of pain as the "fifth vital
sign" with expanded coverage of acute and chronic pain management in children.
Extensively revised and updated genetics chapter presents a new paradigm for
addressing genetic considerations in clinical practice, including an introduction
to epigenetics. Increased emphasis on health disparities explores the growing
health disparities among children in the U.S and worldwide and provides strategies
to help patients and parents gain accessibility to health care resources. NEW!
Content on implementing a "medical home" explores the trend toward family-centered
coordinated health care and fosters appropriate treatment for children with
chronic disease. NEW! Updated coverage takes a more global approach, exploring the
health status of children outside the U.S. Expanded imaging content offers
valuable guidance on using various imaging modalities, including how to prepare
the child for diagnostics.
Burns' Pediatric Primary Care E-Book Dawn Lee Garzon Maaks 2019-11-13 Get a
comprehensive foundation in children’s primary care! Burns' Pediatric Primary
Care, 7th Edition covers the full spectrum of health conditions seen in primary
care pediatrics, emphasizing both prevention and management. This in-depth,
evidence-based textbook is the only one on the market written from the unique
perspective of the Nurse Practitioner. It easily guides you through assessing,
managing, and preventing health problems in children from infancy through
adolescence. Key topics include developmental theory, issues of daily living, the
health status of children today, and diversity and cultural considerations.
Updated content throughout reflects the latest research evidence, national and
international protocols and standardized guidelines. Additionally, this 7th
edition been reorganized to better reflect contemporary clinical practice and
includes nine new chapters, revised units on health promotion, health protection,
disease management, and much, much more! Four-part organization includes 1) an
introductory unit on the foundations of global pediatric health, child and family
health assessment, and cultural perspectives for pediatric primary care; 2) a unit
on managing child development; 3) a unit on health promotion and management; and
4) a unit on disease management. UNIQUE! Reorganized Unit - Health Supervision:
Health Promotion and Health Protection - includes health promotion and health
protection for developmentally normal pediatric problems of daily living and
provides the foundations for health problem management. UNIQUE! Reorganized Unit Common Childhood Diseases/Disorders has been expanded to sharpen the focus on
management of diseases and disorders in children. Comprehensive content provides a
complete foundation in the primary care of children from the unique perspective of
the Nurse Practitioner and covers the full spectrum of health conditions seen in
the primary care of children, emphasizing both prevention and management. In-depth
guidance on assessing and managing pediatric health problems covers patients from
infancy through adolescence. UNIQUE! Practice Alerts highlight situations that may
require urgent action, consultation, or referral for additional treatment outside
the primary care setting. Content devoted to issues of daily living covers issues
that are a part of every child's growth — such as nutrition and toilet training —
that could lead to health problems unless appropriate education and guidance are
given. Algorithms are used throughout the book to provide a concise overview of
the evaluation and management of common disorders. Resources for providers and
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Optimizing Treatment for Children in the Developing World Stuart MacLeod
2015-05-12 This book is intended to communicate current best practice in pediatric
clinical pharmacology and clinical pharmacy with special consideration of the
prevailing circumstances and most pressing needs in developing countries. It also
addresses measures that may be taken in countries with emerging economies through
organizational and political adjustments to reduce unacceptable levels of
morbidity and mortality among children and pregnant women with treatable diseases.
Core Curriculum for Neonatal Intensive Care Nursing - E-Book AWHONN 2014-04-22
Perfect as a resource in the field or for exam preparation, this authoritative
reference from the Association of Women’s Health, Obstetric, and Neonatal Nurses
(AWHONN) includes in-depth coverage of the most common neonatal disorders and
their management. The concise outline format highlights the essentials of each
condition including definition, etiology, pathophysiology, signs and symptoms,
diagnostic tests, treatments, and outcomes to help you find important information
quickly. This new edition also features an increased focus on evidence-based
practice, new CAMTS and AAMS guidelines, new techniques for PICC placement, and
changes to the Neonatal Resuscitation Program. All necessary information to
prepare for the neonatal intensive care nursing certification examination is
included. Concise outline format provides access to important nursing
considerations associated with the management of the most common conditions in the
neonate. Text provides a collaborative effort between the three most authoritative
associations in neonatal intensive care nursing - AWHONN, AACN, and NANN.
Information on families, ethics, legal issues, research, case management, and the
transition to home acknowledge the full scope of neonatal nursing practice. NEW!
CAMTS and AAMS guidelines, techniques for PICC placement, and changes to the
Neonatal Resuscitation Program are just a few of the updates that reveal the
importance the new edition places on safety practices and procedures. NEW! Updated
chapter on Patient Safety includes selected improvement strategies and resources
for neonatal nurses to build a patient safety toolkit, discusses TeamSTEPPS (Team
Strategies and Tools to Enhance Performance and Patient Safety), and recognizes
human issues, such as shift work and fatigue. NEW! Increased focus on evidencebased practice for preterm infants, medications, and antepartum-intrapartum
complications sets the standard for neonatal nursing practice. NEW! Strategies to
promote inclusionary care better reflect nursing care today by focusing on familycentered care, comprehensive perinatal records, health care teams in the NICU, and
best practices in the care of the late preterm infant. NEW! Comprehensively
revised chapter on Immunology identifies risk factors for infection associated
with term and preterm infants, distinguishes clinical symptoms and therapies
associated with TORCHES CLAP spectrum infections, and includes prevention
strategies for hospital-acquired infections. NEW! Thoroughly updated content and
references reflect currency and technologic advances. NEW! Refocused chapter on
Developmental Care guides the nurse to use assessment within the context of the
environment and situation to initiate interventions in the moment or use patterns
of responses for developing plans of care and presents core measures on evaluating
developmental care practices in the NICU.

families are also included throughout the text for further information. Expert
editor team is well-versed in the scope of practice and knowledge base of
Pediatric Nurse Practitioners (PNPs) and Family Nurse Practitioners (FNPs).
Lexi-Comp's Pediatric & Neonatal Dosage Handbook Carol K. Taketomo 2011 Covers 944
pediatric drug monographs. Now includes New Neonatal Dosing Field
Kendig's Disorders of the Respiratory Tract in Children E-Book Robert W. Wilmott
2018-01-17 Now in a fully updated 9th Edition, Kendig's Disorders of the
Respiratory Tract in Children, by Drs. Robert Wilmott, Andrew Bush, Robin
Deterding, and Felix Ratjen, continues to provide authoritative, evidence-based
information to residents, fellows, and practitioners in this wide-ranging
specialty. Bringing key knowledge from global experts together in one easy-tounderstand volume, it covers everything from the latest basic science and its
relevance to today’s clinical issues, to improving patient outcomes for the common
and rare respiratory problems found in newborns and children worldwide. Uses
succinct, straightforward text, numerous tables and figures, summaries at the end
of each chapter, and more than 500 full-color images to convey key information in
an easy-to-digest manner. Contains new chapters reflecting expanding knowledge on
the respiratory complications of Down syndrome and other genetic disorders, modern
molecular therapies for cystic fibrosis and asthma, and pulmonary embolism and
thromboembolic disease. Features a new templated format with more descriptive
headings and bulleted text for quick reference and navigation. Covers today’s key
issues, including the genetic basis of respiratory disease, new and emerging
respiratory infections, interstitial lung diseases in infants and young children,
technology and diagnostic techniques for pulmonary function tests, emerging lung
infections, and new therapies for cystic fibrosis and asthma. Provides up-to-date
instruction on important procedures, such as bronchoscopy and pulmonary function
testing. Highlights the knowledge and expertise of three new editors, as well as
more than 100 world authorities in the fields of pediatrics, pulmonology,
neurology, microbiology, cardiology, physiology, diagnostic imaging, critical
care, otolaryngology, allergy, and surgery.
Pediatric Dosage Handbook Carol K. Taketomo 2003 A guide to the dosing and usage
of medications in children. Drug monographs include related information on drugs,
brand names, synonyms, therapeutic category, whether a generic version is
available, use, pregnancy risk factor, contraindications, warnings, precautions,
adverse reactions, drug interactions, food interactions, stability, mechanism of
action, pharmacodynamics, pharmacokinetics, usual dosage, administration,
monitoring parameters, additional information, dosage forms, administration,
monitoring parameters, reference range, test interactions, patient information,
nursing implications, extemporaneous preparations, and references. Appendix
contains sections on cardiology, comparative drug charts, conversion tables,
cytochrome P450 and drug metabolism, dermatology, endocrinology, fluids,
electrolytes, & nutrition, growth & development, hematology and oncology, hotline
numbers, infectious diseases and immunology, laboratory normals, neonatology,
nephrology, neurology, pulmonary, threapeutic drug monitoring, and toxicology.
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